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“Mathematics for Action: Supporting Science-Based Decision-Making’’ 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We would like to advertise the newly published document “Mathematics for Action: Supporting 
Science-Based Decision-Making’’ which consists of a collection of lively two-page briefs 
promoting mathematically-grounded solutions to global challenges and highlighting the role of 
mathematics in addressing the Sustainable Development Goals of the UN 2030 Agenda. It is 
edited by J.-S. Dhersin, H. Kaper, W. Ndifon, F. Roberts, C. Rousseau, G. M. Ziegler, and 
published by UNESCO. The document is Open Access, and was mentioned in IMU News 
111b. 
 
Please help distribute this interesting document in your community. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://unesdoc.unesco.org/ark:/48223/pf0000380883.locale=en
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